
Stobhillgate Christmas Plans

It might not be December, but we are very busy in school preparing our Christmas
activities. Sadly, we are still not in a position to invite parents and carers into school to
celebrate with us again this year. We are required, like other schools, to follow the Local
Authority guidelines. However, the children will still be taking part in a wide range of
fabulous Christmas activities.

Dates for your diary so far

● Christmas Jumper Day -  Friday 10th December
● Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 15th December
● Year 4 Christmas Singing at Sandersons Arcade - Wednesday 15th December

Dates to be confirmed

● Christmas Performances - all of our children will take part in a Christmas
performance, which we will video and send home to parents/carers during the last
week of term.

● Christmas Parties - these will be held in year groups.

Upcoming Friends of Stobhillgate Events

● Christmas Raffle - the Friends of Stobhillgate have been extremely busy collecting
amazing prizes for our Christmas Raffle.

● This year our school is taking part in the Virgin Money, ‘Make £5 Grow project’
here. Every child in the school has been set the challenge to create a Christmas
decoration which you will be able to buy just in time for Christmas.

● Christmas Tea and Coffee Evening (outside) - One evening after school the
Friends will be serving coffee, tea and mince pies. Parents and Carers are
welcome to pop by once you have collected your children. Date to be confirmed.

All money raised by the Friends of Stobhillgate will go towards camping equipment for
our school.

Please keep an eye on Twitter and Facebook during December too for some festive fun
from our teaching team!

https://make-5-grow.co.uk/

